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February 4th 2020 

MEDIA NOTIFICATION  

 

CoP meets with Tobago Chamber, THA Chief Secretary   

 

Commissioner of Police, Gary Griffith, will be in Tobago on 

Wednesday 5th February 2020. 

 

At 9:00am, the CoP will meet with members of the Tobago Chamber 

of Industry and Commerce and the Hotel and Tourism Association. 

 

At 1:00pm, Commissioner Griffith meets with Tobago House of 

Assembly (THA) Chief Secretary, the Honourable Kelvin Charles. 

Both meetings will be held at the Shirvan Police Station. 

 

Commissioner Griffith will be accompanied by Deputy 

Commissioner (Ag) Jayson Forde. The meeting with the Tobago 

Chamber follows another meeting held at the Office of the 

Commissioner of Police in Port-of-Spain last week. Matters to be 

discussed include robberies and tourist security in Tobago. 
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